

A new questionnaire for carers: your opinions matter



| The project | Who can get involved? | What would I have to do? | What to do if you'd like to be involved? |
|--|---|---|--|
| A team at the University of Strathclyde are developing an app to support carers of people with advanced disease and the people they are caring for. The app includes a questionnaire for carers. The team need to make sure the questionnaire collects useful information. | Anyone who is currently, or has been, an informal carer for a person with either advanced lung cancer or advanced gastro-intestinal cancer (upper, lower or pancreatic) or advanced chronic respiratory disease such as COPD, pulmonary fibrosis or bronchiectasis can take part. | The team would like you to read through the questionnaire and then give your opinion about it. This would probably take about 30 minutes of your time. The team would collect some basic information (e.g. age, gender) from you to describe those that took part. Your participation would be a one-off, completely voluntary and anonymous. | If you would like more information or to take part, please contact morven.miller@strath.ac.uk (07713163639) or patricia.clark@carerscotland.org (0141 455 3070). You will then receive an email/letter with more information and the survey. The team would like to have gathered carers' views by 28th February 2021. |